
Thank you for 
participating!
Metro Vancouver conducted a public comment period for the Coquitlam 
Water Main – City Centre Tunnel Section from February 29 to April 4, 2024. 
Thank you to everyone who took the time to learn about and provide 
feedback on this project. Your input is important to us and will be used to 
minimize construction impacts wherever possible.

As part of our engagement phase, we:

Conducted an online survey and received  
150 complete responses

Held an in-person open house on March 13, 2024  
with 44 attendees 

FEEDBACK HIGHLIGHTS

Metro Vancouver’s Coquitlam Water 
Main – City Centre Tunnel Section

WATER

About This Project
Metro Vancouver is constructing a new water main in 
Coquitlam to meet the growing demand for drinking 
water in the region. The City Centre Tunnel Section of 
the water main is approximately two kilometres long, 
and will be tunnelled between Guildford Way and 
Dewdney Trunk Road, under Coquitlam’s downtown 
core and the west side of Port Coquitlam. Construction 
is expected to start in 2026.

Scan to visit 
our project 
webpage



What We Heard
Below are some of the key areas of interest that we heard from the local 
community during our public comment period:

We will report how we have incorporated your feedback as this project 
progresses. Stay tuned for more opportunities to get involved.

If you have any questions or comments about Metro Vancouver’s 
Coquitlam Water Main – City Centre Tunnel Section, please contact 
our community liaison.

Interest in restoration 
and tree replanting 
plans for the 
southeast corner 
of Town Centre 
Park including the 
Inspiration Garden

Requests to 
maintain safe and 
accessible detours 
for pedestrians and 
cyclists around the 
construction areas

Concerns about 
noise from overnight 
work and vibration 
during tunnelling

Requests to minimize 
traffic impacts such as 
delays, and maintain 
access to businesses 
and homes

Contact Us
Community Liaison: 604-432-6200  
(Monday to Friday from 8:00 am to 4:30 pm)

After Hours Emergency: 604-451-6610 

Email: icentre@metrovancouver.org  
(Include “Coquitlam Water Main – City 
Centre Tunnel Section” in the subject line)

Website: metrovancouver.org (Search 
for “Coquitlam Water Main – City Centre 
Tunnel Section”)

mailto:icentre%40metrovancouver.org?subject=Coquitlam%20Water%20Main%20%E2%80%93%20City%20Centre%20Tunnel%20Section
https://metrovancouver.org/services/water/coquitlam-water-main-city-centre-tunnel-section

